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CARES Act Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief (ESSER) Fund 
 
We have submitted our ESSER Fund application to the State Department of Education. They 
have indicated funds should be accessible in the next few weeks as they are still setting up the 
draw down application.  

 
Consolidated Federal and State Grant Application (CFSGA) 
 
I have been working on our 2020-2021 CFSGA. We will again be working with Nampa Christian 
Schools as part of our Equitable Services to Private Schools. We met with LEAs and the SDE last 
week to discuss ways to make this process less complicated and time-consuming moving into 
next year.  
 
 


